
Grounds Maintenance 
Contract Review

We are in the position of reviewing our 
Grounds Maintenance / Gardening contract 
for our school grounds as this is done on a 4 
year cycle. If you feel you can offer an 
excellent and competitive service please 
email: 
Admin@whittingham.northumberland.sch.uk 
for the attention of our Office Manager, 
Caroline Kennedy for further details and a 
copy of our work schedule.


